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April 2, 2009 

 

Daniel T. Buckley 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

 

 

Dear Mr. Buckley, 

 

After further investigation, I have pinned down the discrepancy between  

my 24 hour notices and my post-general report of $950.40 for an  

independent expenditure with the World Journal.  I had thought that an 

expenditure made for some other ads covered the region that was instead 

covered by the $950.40 expenditure.  I have filed a belated 24-hour notice 

to reflect the data more accurately. 

 

I apologize for the very tardy filing of this 24-hour notice. 

 

Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jing-Li Yu 

80-20 PAC 

Treasurer 


